
Council – 22nd February 2018

Notice Of Motion – 

Parking Provisions For Veterans On Remembrance Sunday 
Services Within The Borough Of Southend On Sea
 
One can observe existing adoptive measures in place regarding the 
appropriation of special allocations for Remembrance Sunday services 
evidenced by Local Authorities both within the United Kingdom and 
among, but not exclusive to, Commonwealth nations abroad. Southend 
has a plethora of thriving veteran’s associations whereby such 
recommendations of allocating free parking for Remembrance Sunday 
services to veterans would be deemed conducive and appropriate in 
keeping with existing contextual precedents set by local governments of 
various tiers. 

Motion To Council:
We request that Council seek to formally action such a proposed 
implementation of free parking provisions for veterans which would be 
exclusive to Remembrance Sunday services within the Borough of 
Southend, an act encapsulated within the commemorative spirit of 
honouring those who fought for our freedom. We would also hope to 
encourage other authorities to emulate such initiatives in due course. 

Proposed – Cllr David Burzotta
Seconded – Cllr Nigel Folkard 


